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This week’s attendance  
superstars are: 

FST - 97% 

2RP - 98% 

4S &4H - 99% 

5B - 99% 

Reading Raffle 

This week’s winner is: 

Mabel - 1L 

 

Christian Value: Forgiveness   Learning Behaviour:  Resillience Worship Theme:  The Coronation 

This week’s points totals are: 

Ireland =  557 
Morrison =  634 
Welton =  770 

PE Stars 

This week’s winners: 

Hugo - 1L 

Tom - 6H 
 

Another week has flown by and still we wait for the sun. I am hoping 

that it will appear this weekend to help us celebrate the Bank Holiday. 

We are now ready to organise all the kind donations from the OPAL 

Day and Mrs Fisher is looking for budding volunteers on Thursday 

from 9am. If you have some time to spare, however short, please 

come to the office to meet her. We would be very grateful and can 

provide refreshments!  

Next week, will see us preparing for the Coronation with the children learning about the 

ceremony, the  objects of the investiture and more about our new monarch. We have 

decorated our school foyer with Coronation information so come in and have a look. On 

Friday keystage 1 are going to hold a garden party on the field to celebrate, whilst 

keystage 2 are going to have a street party on the playground.  This should get every-

body in the mood for the next Bank Holiday. Enjoy your weekends. 

 

 

This weeks  winners are:  

Kornelia 1H 

Evie 4W 

KS1 Floral Display 

Back in October, all the children 
in KS1  planted  a bulb in the 
troughs outside their class-
rooms. We now think their hard 
work was really worth it as we 
have these  beautiful displays. 

Every bulb has a name label and 
the children love to find their bulb and see its flower. They definitely bring a 
smile to your face when you walk past them! 

Bracelet Making for OPAL 

Pupils from Y6 have wanted to raise money to-
wards our OPAL equipment and have been mak-
ing bracelets during their break and lunch time 
to fundraise. Last week, they sold their creations 
to the children in Y5 and Y6 and they raised an 
AMAZING £70.00.  

They have been selling them to Year 3 and 4 chil-
dren this week to add to their total. 

On Friday next week, they would like to sell their amazing bracelets to the chil-
dren in year 1 and 2. They will advertise in worship this week but if you would 
like to support them - bracelets cost £1 and come in a wide range of colours and 
beads. Well done girls!  

A6 Roadworks to Return! Tuesday 5th May - Friday 5th May 

Sadly, we have been advised that Severn Trent have to re-
turn and that there will be 4 way lights on the A6 at the 
junction of Church Road. Please consider how this may 
affect your journey to and from school. If you are delayed 
in collection please call the office so we can arrange for 
your child to be collected from there. 



08.05.23  Bank Holiday 

18.05.23  Y3 Sealife Centre Trip 

24.05.23  Class Photos 

25.05.23  Y1 Family Worship 

27.05.23  EYFS West Lodge Farm 
Trip 

27 & 28.06.23  Y6 Play 

28.06.23  EYFS Family Worship 

29.06.23  KS2 Sports Day 

30.06.23  KS1 Sports Day 

04.07.23  Parent Open Evening 

06.07.23  Y6 Leavers Service at St 
Wilfrid’s and Y6 Leavers Party 

11.07.23  Transition Day (Y6 to Kib-
worth Mead) 

12.07.23  Last day of school 

 

 

Year 6 

Eva, Jaiden  & Astrid 

Year 5 

Stanley 

Year 4 

Evie 

Year 2 

Henry & Seb 

Year 1 

Lexi, Emilia, Hazel & Ariyan 

EYFS 

Inca 

Prayers from  our Monday Group 

  John's Gospel Ch 1:4 Jesus promised to 
leave us His peace .  

   we pray for that peace for the children 
facing their SATS in year 6 and students tak-
ing their GCSEs next month; we pray for that 
peace for the staff too  

   we pray for a smooth transition of lead-
ership for Mrs Matthews and give thanks for 
Mr Beck's leadership in the interim 

   we give thanks for the positive progress 
of KMA, outlined in the Challenge Partners 
report, for the hard work of all involved 

   We pray for families who are continuing 
to struggle financially and the pressure it is 
putting on them, 

   Amen      

Polite Parking 

Request 

Could we please remind 
people who travel to 
school by car: 

To consider our neigh-
bours when parking. 

 

To consider pedestrians 
when parking 

 

To not drop off in the 
yellow zig zags 
(however quick it is!) 

Current Vacancies      

 

 

Sports Coach 

Information can be found 

HERE 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 - Plants 

As part of their topic ‘Predators’, Year 3 have 

been learning all about plants and what they 

need to survive. Each class has planted two 

sunflower seeds; one seed to look after and 

provide everything that it needs, and one seed 

to be kept in the dark.  

As scientists, we have observed that the healthy plant is green, and the plant 

kept in the dark is white so far! They will continue to observe the differences be-

tween the plants over the term.   

As part of their home learning, Year 3 have created posters to explain the uses of 

each part of a plant. They learnt how the roots absorb water from the soil and 

transport it through the plant. This water is then evaporated through the leaves 

so that more water can be absorbed. The children took part in an experiment to 

see if they could carefully transport water through a plant themselves!   

This week, the children have also learnt that some plants catch and eat insects 

for their food and are actually predators! The children designed their own carniv-

orous plants based on some plants that they have learnt about.   

Scooters and Bikes 
We are very happy to store scooters and bikes but ask children 
to walk their scooters and bikes within the school grounds.  

Thank You 

https://www.mynewterm.com/jobs/138358/EDV-2023-KCEPS-66197

